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The Professional Golfers Career College’s Policy for Self Monitoring and 

Compliance with the BPPE Regulations (5, CCR §71760) 

The Professional Golfers Career College (PGCC) is committed to fostering the 

academic achievement and personal development of its students. To carry out this 

commitment, the college continuously gathers information about the effectiveness 

of its academic programs, the progress of students toward educational and 

personal goals, and the achievements and perspectives of alumni. This 

information is used to monitor program effectiveness, to recognize educational 

trends and opportunities, and to develop a sound, factual basis for academic 

planning. Each student is expected to participate in the school’s assessment 

efforts. The Professional Golf Management Program uses various assessment 

methods. It shall be the policy of the Professional Golfers Career College to 

comply with all applicable standards, regulations, rules and laws promulgated by 

local, state and federal regulators. 

 

To ensure compliance, on an ongoing basis, a subscription to BPPE email 

notification is sent to the Director of Compliance to ensure that PGCC is current 

with the BPPE regulations, news and updates. The Director of Compliance also 

regularly reviews pertinent BPPE laws and regulations that affect the operations 

of the school. These include the California Private Postsecondary Education Act 

of 2009, SB Bill 1192, Student Tuition Recovery Fund, Title 5. Division 7.5 and 

the California Code of Regulations.  

 

At least once per year, the Director of Compliance meets with the President and 

the Director of Operations to review current BPPE policies and procedures and to 

highlight any changes. If regulatory changes necessitate adjustment to college 

operational procedures or documentation, these will be implemented and, if 

applicable, published in a revised version of the School Catalog. 

 

In instances where BPPE policy and procedural changes must be implemented 

before the publication of a new catalog, the college will inform staff, students, and 

faculty, by posting in classrooms and through verbal announcement during class. 

 

PGCC will post School Performance Fact Sheets, and an annual report as required 

by BPPE as they become available. 
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